
Send your entries to:

Rt Hon. Jacinda Ardern 
Freepost PO Box 18 888 
Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160.

Want to help our chicken friends?

Complete the ‘Be a Hero’ colouring page,  
pop it in the envelope provided and post it in a 
mailbox near you. The envelope doesn’t need  
a stamp because it is free to send letters to  
the Prime Minister.

Want your work shared  
on our website?

All you need to do is snap a shot of your completed 
colouring page and submit it via the page below.

Safeanimalsquad.org.nz/be-a-hero

Jac
inda, be a hero for chickens!

Dear Jacinda, 
Did you know most of the chickens kept to lay 
eggs in New Zealand are confined in cages on 
overcrowded farms? They live their whole lives 
in a space about the size of this piece of paper.  
That’s just too small! Most chickens will have 
their beaks trimmed without any pain relief  
to prevent them from pecking one another – 
what a horrible life for such an intelligent and 
curious bird.

Banning keeping chickens in cages in  
New Zealand is important to me because…

 

 

From,

  Age:     .


